Sit John Cass’s Foundation

Primary School
th ary
Monday 26 FEbruary 2018 Headteacher: Mr T Wilson

Dear parents and carers,

On Tuesday 6™ March at 9.00am-9.30am we will be holding a phonics workshop for Early Years
parents.

The session will cover:

e What phonics is

e How we teach phonics at Sir John Cass

e How phonics supports reading and writing

e What you can do at home to support your child

We look forward to seeing you there!
Thank you,

lzzy Harris

Inventors teacher
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